
Friday 4th April 2025  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
We have reached the end of another incredibly busy term. From all of us at Penpol, we thank you 
for your warmth and continued support so far this year.  
 
Many thanks too to our small but mighty PFA who raised a whopping £481 with their Easter 
Bonanza last week. These funds will be used to help deliver even more additional activities and 
resources for students at Penpol. If you would like to get involved in the PFA, please don’t hesitate 
to pop me an email at my address below. Thank you.  
 
Year 1 had a roarsome time during their Animal Day on Thursday. Wonderful costumes were worn 
and incredible facts shared, celebrating the huge breadth of learning they have enjoyed this 
term. Well done, all! 

 
Children in Reception through to Year 6 will be bringing home their annual reports today. This year, 
we are trialling delivering these reports early in response to your feedback and in the hope that 
they can prove more useful for you and your child. We would love to hear your thoughts here – a 
QR link to a survey can be found with your child’s report. As many are still very new to us, Nursery 
children will be bringing home their annual reports later in the summer term.  
 



We are always dedicated to working with you as partners in your child’s education. To see what 
your children will be learning in the summer term, please do take a look at the curriculum page of 
our website www.penpolschool.co.uk/curriculum/. Here, you can explore how each subject is 
organised into key concepts - revisited by your child with increasing complexity year on year. You 
can also click on the year group view (in the left-hand menu) to see topic and home learning 
grids for each term. Revised summer term grids will be updated online when we return from the 
Easter break.   
 

 
 
 
On Friday 25th April, Dr Sarah Moseley joins us for another session for parents and carers about 
supporting reading at home. Starting at 1:30pm, this is open to all. Please pop me an email at my 
address below if you are keen to join.  
 
Finally, you will also be receiving Bags 2 School collection sacks today. Any second-hand clothing 
(other than uniform) is very gratefully on our collection date of April 30th.  The school receives 
valuable funds for every kilogram donated. Thank you for your support.  
 
Wishing you all a wonderful Easter. I look forward to seeing on Tuesday 22nd April for the start of the 
summer term!  
 
 
Chris Chislett (he/him) 
Headteacher 
head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 
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